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Follow Vet Tech students on their amazing adventure in Costa Rica in summer 2023! 

Watch on

Veterinary Technician - May 2023 - Seneca Col…

Veterinary Technician (VTE) students have the opportunity to travel to Costa Rica again in

June 2024. Check out the opportunity details here!

This program offers a unique and enriching experience where students can spend two weeks

learning about local domestic and exotic species. Additionally, students will get the chance

to visit animal rescue centers and esteemed institutions such as the Universidad Técnica

Nacional (Atenas, Costa Rica) and Tecnológico de Costa Rica (TEC) (San Carlos campus).

The FLPA program is delivered in partnership with Costa Rica Global Learning Programs, and

is led by Seneca professors. Students must attend classes at Seneca before and after the

trip.
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